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May 2019 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Cosmo World Buffet Restaurant Visit Tuesday 25th June 
 
As part of your child’s vocational award in Hospitality and Catering, we have been given the opportunity to visit Cosmo 
World Buffet restaurant in Sheffield as part of an enrichment experience on Tuesday 25th June 2019.  In addition to this, 
the visit will also serve as a reward to the students for their extremely hard work during the ‘fine dining’ catering event 
last February.  The visit will allow students to experience a variety of cultural cuisine and observe the service style and 
structure of front of house systems. 
 
If the trip is to go ahead a voluntary contribution of £6.50 will be required (in addition, a bus fare to town will be 
required). This covers the cost of the student’s meal and insurance.  If not enough contributions are forthcoming the 
trip may have to be changed.  If payment is a barrier to any pupils, please contact Mrs K Brown in the first instance.  
Financial assistance is available at the Headteacher’s discretion. 
 
The plan for the day are that students will be accompanied by the teachers and catch the bus to Sheffield City Centre, 
leaving school at 12.35 pm after 3rd period.  We will have lunch as a whole class and then students will be expected to 
make arrangements to travel home independently, leaving the restaurant at 3:15pm.  Students must be in school 
uniform during the visit.  The venue address is Cosmo World Buffet Restaurant, 2, City Lofts Tower, St Paul's Place, 
Sheffield S1 2PT. 
 
Please complete the reply slip and return it in an envelope with cash or cheque for £6.50 (made payable to Silverdale 
School) clearly marked with the student’s name & form, Cosmo World Buffet Trip to Student Reception by Friday 24th 
May 2019.   
 
Alternatively, you can pay online using a very secure website called ParentPay or in cash at local stores where you see 
the PayPoint logo.  If you would like a copy of your unique activation username and password please email 
parentpay@silverdale.sheffield.sch.uk stating your child’s name and year group or contact the finance office at 
finance@silverdale.sheffield.sch.uk   Please note on Parentpay that you electronically consent to your child going on 
this trip.  We do not need a paper copy of your permission. However if there are any current medical conditions you 
wish to notify us of or different contact arrangements from that listed in SIMs, then please send in a paper permission 
slip too. 
 
If you have any other questions please contact Mrs Lau in Design & Technology at SLau@silverdale-chorustrust.org  
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Yours sincerely 
 

S Lau 

 
Mrs S Lau 
Design & Technology Teacher 
 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Silverdale School - Cosmo World Buffet Restaurant Tuesday 25th June 
 
NAME: _____________________________________ FORM: _________ 
 
We give permission for my child to participate in the Cosmo World Buffet Restaurant visit on Tuesday 25th June and 
enclose a voluntary contribution of £6.50 plus bus fare.  I understand arrangements for the day and that they will be 
expected to make their own way home from Sheffield City Centre at the end of the trip 
 
Signed: _________________________ Parent/Carer  Date ________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact Name and Number: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Medical Information:  _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 


